
PAULA "BING" MILLER
Paula  “Bing”  Miller

completed her work here on
Earth on December 27, 2023,
after  a  courageous  battle
with  rare  forms  of  cancer.
She  didn’t  “lose”  her  battle
with  cancer,  she  wouldn’t
even let her grandkids win a
game of cards.

Known  by  Bing  to  most
(Binny  to  her
grandkids/family),  she  was
born April 3, 1940 to Paul and
Luella  Benthin.  Survived  by
her  high  school  sweetheart,

Bill Miller, the two were inseparable until the very end. They
met in Bellevue in 1954 and shared 64 years of marriage. She
is  also survived by her sister,  Carole Clark;  daughter  Kelly
Kleber  (David);  and  son  Mike  Miller  (Kristin).  Her
grandchildren,  Mike  Kleber  (Maggie),  Megan,  and  Maddie
Miller were her life. Her calling was her role as “Binny” (her
“grandma” name). She loved being involved in her grandkids’
lives  and  rarely  missed  a  special  occasion.  She  adored
sleepovers, soccer games, and watching “her girls,” Megan
and  Maddie  grow up.  She  also  loved  long  talks  with  her
grandson,  Mike,  and  the  years  of  Thursday  nights  they
shared.  She  was  elated  to  meet  her  first  great-
granddaughter, Emmelyn and beamed when she was there.

Her love will be greatly missed by many nieces, nephews,
cousins, and countless dear friends.

Please  join  in  celebrating  her  life  at  the  Treesdale
Community  Center,  1  Treesdale  Commons,  Gibsonia,  PA
15044, January 5, 2024 from 4-7pm, with a blessing at 5:00
pm.

A special thank you to Dr. David Friedland, the team at the
Hillman Cancer Center,  and the team from 6PAV at UPMC
Passavant.  Donations in  her  memory can be made to the
Hillman Cancer Center.

Arrangements  entrusted  to  SCHELLHAAS  &  SONS
FUNERAL  HOME  (FRANKLIN  PARK).  Please  go  to
www.schellhaasfh.com for a full obituary.
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